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On behalf of the Councillors and Shire Staff, we wish everyone in the community a safe and happy
Christmas and New Year. We would also like to take the opportunity to thank our residents for their support
over the last 12 months. We have a very exciting future in the Shire with many opportunities on the horizon.
We look forward to continuing to work to make some of those opportunities a reality in the coming years.

Merry Christmas from the Shire

Hours of operation over the Christmas break
can be found to the left. Shire Officers are still
on call during this time. For emergency
assistance, contact 08 9191 0999 and you will
be diverted to the relevant Officer.

Save the Date - Derby
Community Expo 2020
Please save the date for the 2020 Derby
Community Expo. The Expo is taking place on
Sunday 23 February from 2.00pm to 6.00pm at the
Derby Sportsmen's Club.
 
With the Expo in 2019 attracting over 500 people,
it's a great opportunity for your business,
community, sporting or volunteer group to
showcase your work and attract new interest.
 
If you're interested in holding a stall, please visit
our website to download an RSVP Form or email
cdo@sdwk.wa.gov.au

Fitzroy Crossing will
also be holding a
Community Expo in
2020. The date will
be confirmed
shortly.



Christmas Lights Competitions - Travel Map
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Judging for the Christmas Light Competitions is taking place on Thursday 12 December. Are you interested to

see what houses have entered? A Travel Map will be provided after judging has been finalised. Stay tuned to

the Shire's website and Facebook page for more details.

12 December 2019                       
Rates 2nd Instalment Due & Ordinary Council Meeting

 

21 December - 5 January 2020
Christmas Closures - Derby and Fitzroy Crossing Administration Centres, Work Depots,

Derby Youth Centre and Derby Library (Library open 9am -12pm 21 December)
 

Friendly 
Reminders

Road Ribbon for Road Safety
As part of the RoadWise Group, the Shire is again taking part in the Road Ribbon for Road Safety Campaign.

 

The Road Ribbon for Road Safety campaign is a community-based road safety initiative which enables people

to directly contribute to road safety over the Christmas / New Year holiday period.The campaign messages are

aligned with Towards Zero, WA's road safety strategy 2008-2020 and urge people to work together to achieve

zero deaths and serious injuries on our roads.

 

If you're interested in supporting the casue, head to the Shire Administration Buildings to grab a Ribbon or visit

the website - www.roadwise.asn.au/road-ribbon-for-road-safety.aspx


